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Headteacher: Mr. Henry Bray 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hayley Lakin 

 

 

Let Your Light Shine! 

Computing Competition  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, technology plays a significant role in our daily lives, and it is essential that we educate our 
children on how to use it safely and responsibly. With this in mind, we have organised a competition for 
the children to design a computing background with a focus on online safety. 
 
The competition is open to all students in our school, and we encourage them to use their creativity to 
design a background that promotes safe and responsible use of technology. Whether it is through 
illustrations, graphics, or slogans, we want our students to showcase their understanding of online safety 
while also expressing their artistic talents. This could be created digitally or by hand on paper.  
 
The winning design will be featured as the official background for our school's computing devices, including 
laptops and ipads. Not only will the winning student receive recognition for their excellent work, but their 
design will also serve as a reminder for all students to practice safe online behaviours.  
 
The deadline for submissions is 20th February so you have half term to work on this too. Entries must be 
submitted to owens.s@meolebrace-pri.shropshire.sch.uk  or handed in to your teacher. We will announce 
the winner on 23rd February in the celebration worship where the winner will receive a certificate and 
prize. We will also showcase the top entries on our school's website. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing the creative and innovative designs 
from our pupils.  
 
Good Luck! 

 
 
 

Miss Owens  
Our current desktop background. 

Can you design an engaging background promoting online safety? 
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